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26th March 2020 
 
 
(Insert School) 
 
The spread of COVID-continues to develop both in Australia and indeed globally.  
  
Considering the announcement by the Education Minister this morning Devon are making further 
common-sense initiatives that protect the general community and our staff at this period of time. 
 
Effective Monday 30th March, we will make the following changes to our business operations at our 
retail stores as well as school specific uniform shops.  
 
 

• Retail Stores & Onsite School Stores 
o All stores will close trading to the parent / school community 
o All schools have online portals available so parents can continue to order their uniform 

needs and have these delivered free of freight in the local Adelaide and Adelaide Hills 
area.  

o Online orders are constantly monitored and will be packed promptly 
o Parents will also have access to our online promotions 

 Spend over $200, get a voucher to the value of $25 
 Spend over $300, get a voucher to the value of $45 
 Spend over $400, get a voucher to the value of $70 
 Spend over $500, get a voucher to the value of $100 

 
• Sales Staff 

o All current Devon sales staff will be on leave from Monday 6th April to Sunday 19th April 
2020.  

o Schools can continue to contact us through the following email address 
 sales@devonclothing.com.au 

 
 
 
Our thoughts are with anyone effected, and we are sure that reduced business and social activity will 
arrest the spread of this virus and our customers and staff can return what may be considered a new 
“normal” 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your respective Account Manager or myself and we will try to 
answer promptly. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Val Gava 
Sales Manager 
Devon Clothing 
val@devonclothing.com.au 
0419825005 

mailto:sales@devonclothing.com.au
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DEVON UNIFORM - ONLINE SHOPPING DISCOUNTS 
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http://onlineshop.devonclothing.com.au/clgps
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